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Dear Colleagues,  
dear Trade Union Members! 
 

We are pleased to inform you that, as from this year, the 
Balatonföldvár resort, owned by the Teachers' Trade 
Union (PSZ), will be operated as a hotel under its own 
name, PSZ Hotel Beach Földvár.  
 

The biggest advantage of the facility is, that it is located 
80 metres away from the Balatonföldvár City beach, 
where you are entitled to get a discounted (25% discount) entrance ticket with the Földvár Card.  

We repainted the building and the interiors, redecorated the rooms, equipped each room with a TV 
set and a mini-fridge, and replaced the textiles in the rooms and bathrooms. The walls are decorated 
with artworks from the PSZ children's drawing contest.  Free wi-fi is available in the entire area of the 
hotel. The kitchen is equipped with modern appliances. The air-conditioned restaurant offers a 
generous breakfast. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        
 
In addition, in the lounge we have installed a big-screen TV, so that sports fans can watch the European 
Football Championship and the Olympics this summer. The PSZ has entrusted the management of the 
hotel to a professional with decades of experience abroad, who, together with his team, will guarantee 
a relaxing holiday.  
The PSZ Hotel Beach Földvár will be open to guests from 1 June 2021, in compliance with the legal 
regulations and the hygiene measures required by the epidemiological situation. 
It is a priority, that PSZ members receive benefits in return to their membership fee, which is why we 
offer a standard 30% discount of the hotel rates for our members and for their immediate family 
members.  
Due to the increased interest, our members will be given priority for bookings until 31 May, so please 
contact the hotel and make your reservation as soon as possible. 

 

Telephone number: +36-70/656-9005 – (from May 16th, 2021) 

E-mail: foglalas@pszhotelfoldvar.hu 

Web page: www.pedagogusok.hu/balatonfoldvar 

FB profile: PSZ Hotel Beach Földvár | Facebook 

  

mailto:foglalas@pszhotelfoldvar.hu
file:///C:/Users/PSZ%20-Márfiné%20Béczi%20E/AppData/Local/Temp/www.pedagogusok.hu/balatonfoldvar
https://www.facebook.com/PSZ-Hotel-Beach-F%C3%B6ldv%C3%A1r-102696615311108


 

The National Office of the Teachers' Trade Union complies with the EU Regulation 2016/679, in force since 25 May 

 

PSZ Hotel Beach Földvár 
Low season 

(15.05 – 30.06, 01.09 – 30.09) 
High season 

(01.07 – 31.08) 

Double room /night/person 9.900 HUF 12.900 HUF 

Extra charge for single room 
/ night 

– 8,000 HUF 

Discounts for children: age between 0 – 5,9 free of charge; age between 6 – 13,9 discount -
50%. 

*  The discount is also available for immediate family members (husband, wife, children), for a maximum of 2 
rooms. In all cases, proof of eligibility (PSZ membership card) must be presented! 

 
Prices include: 

– breakfast; hours: 7:30 - 10:00 am, 

– wi-fi access in the entire area of the hotel, 

– use of leisure facilities on the hotel premises (table tennis, table football, badminton, 
darts), 

– parking on the hotel premises during the low season, up to availability. 

 
Prices do not include: 

– the statutory tourist tax established by law 

– parking in high season; prices amounting: 700 HUF/car/night, 500 HUF/car/night for PSZ 
members. 

 

Over the past year, teachers, too, have been doing strenuous work both physically and 
mentally, so we are looking forward to welcoming you and your families to rest and recover 
on the shores of the Hungarian sea. 

We are confident that our own facility management will be more effective and more popular 
than the previous management scheme. 

Wish you perseverance in your work and good rest and recharging during the summer  
the Board of the Pedagógusok Szakszervezete (Hungarian Teahcer’s Trade Union)  

and the entire crew of the PSZ Hotel Beach Balatonföldvár! 
 

PSZ Hotel Beach Földvár - …You too, deserve a safe leisure time!  

 


